
[Your Clinic/Practice Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Parent's Name]  

[Parent's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Parent's Name],  

Subject: Important Information About the MMR Vaccine  

We hope this letter finds you well. As your child approaches the age for 

routine vaccinations, we would like to provide you with important 

information regarding the MMR vaccine, which protects against measles, 

mumps, and rubella.  

The MMR vaccine is a safe and effective way to prevent these serious 

diseases. Vaccination not only protects your child but also helps to 

protect the community by preventing outbreaks.  

[Optional: Include specific information about the vaccine schedule, 

dosage, and any upcoming vaccination clinics.]  

We encourage you to discuss any questions or concerns you may have with 

our healthcare team during your next visit.  

Thank you for prioritizing your child's health and well-being.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Clinic/Practice Name]  

[Contact Information] 


